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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Two CASNR standouts selected as 2017 Texas Tech Integrated Scholars
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Two outstanding faculty members have been named Texas Tech Integrated Scholars by the university’s Office of the Provost. Noureddine Abidi, an associate professor with Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science and managing director of the Fiber and Biopolymer Research Institute, and Darren Hudson, an award-winning agricultural economist, were recognized through the annual selection process.  more »
ON AIR
VIDEO: In the New Year, CASNR pays tribute to those who must feed them all
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In a stunning visual adaptation of Amelia Barr’s remarkable poem “The Farmer,” the folks at a Minnesota agricultural cooperative remind us all of the importance and beauty of American agriculture. She writes that no matter what another person might do — rule, ride, live, roam — the farmer is the one who feeds us all. He partners with the sun, the water and the earth and no person loses while a farmer gains.  more »
AG COUNCIL 360

Landee Kieschnick named December ‘Aggie of the Month’
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Name: Landee Kieschnick; Major: Agricultural Communications; Classification: Junior; Organization: Ambassadors for Agriculture; Hometown: Vernon; Month: December[image: image3.png]


  more »
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

‘Between Earth and Sky’ chosen for prestigious film festival in nation’s capital
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A film produced by a Texas Tech College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources administrator and soil science professor has been selected for a prestigious national film festival. “Between Earth and Sky: Climate Change on the Last Frontier” has been chosen for screening at the 2017 Environmental Film Festival in Washington, D.C. The festival is scheduled for March 14-26 throughout the nation’s capital.  more »
 Winter Welcome
        Feb. 15, 2017 at 4 p.m.
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Noureddine Abidi, an associate professor with the Department of Plant & Soil Science began his new duties on Jan. 1. “I’m looking forward to work hard with the FBRI team to fulfil our mission of providing education, research, and service on natural fibers and biopolymers,” he said. Tech’s FBRI is equipped and staffed to conduct both basic and applied research and development activities ranging from small-scale testing to large-scale manufacturing. A fundamental objective is to foster greater use of the natural fibers.  more »
GALLERY: Bayer Plant Science Building tower takes shape behind scaffolding
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As temperatures seem to roller coaster throughout the winter season, construction crews put scaffolding in place and begin the complex task of positioning the weighty pieces that make the new two-story tower’s facade going up just outside the CASNR Dean’s Office on the northwest corner of the Goddard building. The project is scheduled for completion by the end of March.  more »
Animal & Food Sciences adds new companion animal science researcher
[image: image10.jpg]


Katy Schroeder, an expert in equine-assisted group counseling, has been named an assistant professor in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, starting Jan. 1. The Iowa native indicated that she is interested in continuing her research efforts investigating how equine-assisted mental health interventions promote social and emotional learning in diverse populations, across the life span.  more »
Texas Alliance for Water Conservation Water College held at Civic Center
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Connecting today’s producers and crop consultants with the latest in irrigation technology and research was the focus of the Texas Alliance for Water Conservation’s ‘Water College’ on Jan. 18 a Lubbock’s Memorial Civic Center. TAWC Project Director Rick Kellison said presentations included a discussion on using PET or potential evapotranspiration.  more »
VIDEO: In The Field with NRM – Life on the Sonoran Desert Devil’s Highway
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Take a trip to Arizona to see what CASNR researchers are doing in the Sonoran Desert. It’s tough work especially when you’re doing it in triple digit temperatures. Kerry Griffis-Kyle, an associate professor of wetland ecology in Tech’s Department of Natural Resources Management, takes us to a natural tinaja (Spanish for “jar”), which are pockets of water scattered around the desert.  more »
Abidi, Dotray have been appointed to endowed professorships at CASNR
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Two outstanding CASNR faculty have received endowed professorships. Noureddine Abidi, an associate professor with the Department of Plant and Soil Science was appointed to the Dean Leidigh Memorial Professorship. Peter Dotray, a professor in Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science with a joint appointment at Texas A&M Agrilife, was appointed to the Rockwell Fund Chair in Plant and Soil Science.  more »
Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science advances J.D. Booker
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J.D. Booker has been named an assistant professor in urban soils with the Department of Plant and Soil Science. He stepped into his new post on Jan. 1. Booker indicated that he is interested in studying the cycling and interactions among water, sediments, nutrients, and contaminants in urban, disturbed, specialty food production, horticultural, recreational, and industrial soils and their associated ecosystems.  more »
Texas Tech’s fall commencement ceremonies feature CASNR students
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More than Texas Tech University 1,700 students, including 125 from CASNR, received diplomas at the university’s fall commencement ceremonies on Dec. 17 at the United Supermarkets Arena. Chamonix Mejia, an agricultural communications major from Laredo, represented CASNR. Administrators select the banner bearers based on all-around achievement. more »
 

CASNR’s Dean Ethridge to focus on foam indigo dyeing of cotton yarns
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Dean Ethridge, a noted cotton researcher and administrator, stepped down on Dec. 31 as the managing director of the Texas Tech University’s Fiber and Biopolymer Research Institute to take a research professor appointment that extends to Dec. 31, 2017. The longtime professor will continue his current research, a study titled “Foam Indigo Dyeing of Cotton Yarns: Machine Design and Process Control.”  more »
TAWC brings home National Water & Energy Conservation Award
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The Texas Alliance for Water Conservation in Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science has been selected for a National Water & Energy Conservation Award from the Fairfax, Virginia-based Irrigation Association. The honor was presented during a special ceremony on Dec. 8 in Las Vegas. “The TAWC is honored to receive this prestigious national award,” said TAWC Project Director Rick Kellison.  more »
World championship highlights fall semester for Tech’s Ranch Horse Team
[image: image18.jpg]


On the strength of three top-three individual finishes in various categories, the Ranch Horse Team capped a successful fall semester by capturing the overall title at the 2016 Stock Horse of Texas World Championships in Abilene. “I was very proud of our team bringing their ‘A’ game and leaving no question as to who the collegiate world champion was,” said Ranch Horse Team coach Chance O’Neal. more »
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